
Ireland is operating a containment strategy
in line with WHO and ECDC advice

Coronavirus
COVID-19

HOW WE ARE HANDLING COVID-19

COVID 19 (Coronavirus)

The safety and welfare of our colleagues and customers is our priority at all times. 
We are following and implementing all HSE and WHO recommendations.

As our sector is a vital part of the food chain, we remain open and orders can be 
placed in the usual way, through the sales office or by contacting your sales 

representative.

Online ordering is also available on genfitt.ie. If you are not registered and would 
like to order online please contact the sales office or your sales representative.

Our sales representatives are available on a daily basis by phone or email, visits can 
be arranged but will be by appointment.

As of now there is no disruption to supply and we are well stocked to 
meet demand. 

www.genfitt.ie


